Page, Bob

From: Rossini, Laura <LRossini@santa-ana.org>

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 4:24 PM

To: Cuevas, Xochitl; Carvalho, Sonia R.

Cc: Hall, Jennifer; Mendoza, Steven; Page, Bob; Servino, Mark

Subject: RE: November 14, 2023 Recall Election - Jessie Lopez, Office of City Council, Ward 3, City of Santa
Ana

Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when opening attachments or links.
Good afternoon:

We have read the attached letter and certificate. We asked twice in the letter dated October 27, 2023 whether you
were going to rescind your certificate of verification and a staff member spoke with your office this morning and asked
the same question once again. The City Attorney’s office never asked or directed the Registrar of Voters to rescind the
original certificate of verification. As a result, we ask that you correct the superseding certificate of verification.

Thank you,
Laura A. Rossini | Chief Assistant City Attorney

City Attorney’s Office | 20 Civic Center Plaza, M-29 | Santa Ana, CA 92701
Directh | Irossini@santa-ana.org

City Hall is closed every other Friday. Click on link for schedule: https://www.santa-ana.org/holiday-and-closed-friday-schedule

The mySantaAna mobile app puts the power of the Santa Ana city government in the palm of your hand! The free app
alllows residents to quickly and easily report issues to the City, access City services, and find news and events.

Download the App:
Download on the . Get it an

.
L App Store Google play

Click here to report an issue directly from the City website.

This email is confidential and may be protected from disclosure by the attorney-client and/or work-product

privilege. This email is intended for the person to whom it is addressed. If you receive this email in error, please advise
the sender and delete the original email. No claim of privilege is intended to be waived by sending the email in error to
a third party.

From: Cuevas, Xochitl <xochitl.cuevas@coco.ocgov.com>

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 3:15 PM

To: Carvalho, Sonia R. <SCarvalho@santa-ana.org>

Cc: Hall, Jennifer <jhall@santa-ana.org>; Mendoza, Steven <SMendoza@santa-ana.org>; Page, Bob
<bob.page@ocvote.gov>; Rossini, Laura <LRossini@santa-ana.org>; Servino, Mark <Mark.Servino@coco.ocgov.com>
Subject: November 14, 2023 Recall Election - Jessie Lopez, Office of City Council, Ward 3, City of Santa Ana

Dear Ms. Carvahlo:

Attached please find Mr. Servino’s letter to you of today’s date.
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Xochitl R. Cuevas

Senior Legal Secretary

Office of County Counsel
Eixochitl.cuevas(@coco.ocgov.com
“.Main (714) 834-3300
9400 West Civic Center Drive, Suite 202, Santa Ana, CA 92701

The information contained in this electronic mail transmission is confidential and intended to be sent only to the stated recipient of the transmission. It
may therefore be protected from unauthorized use or dissemination by the attorney-client and/or attorney work-product privileges. If you are not the
intended recipient or the intended recipient's agent, you are hereby notified that any review, use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. You are also asked to notify us immediately by telephone and to delete this transmission with any attachments and
destroy all copies in any form. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.





